
From: Mindy Brooks
To: Rieva Lester
Subject: Ordinance 1343
Date: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 1:41:00 PM
Importance: Low

Please share the following with the Commissioners related to Commissioner Brummer’s questions
on the Ecology water permit.  I will post on the webpage for the public.

Thanks

~
Mindy

From: Gwen Ichinose Bagley <gbagley@seattleymca.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 1:37 PM
To: Mindy Brooks <Mindy.Brooks@lewiscountywa.gov>; Josh Sutton <jsutton@seattleymca.org>
Subject: [Spam?] RE: Ecology Permit
Importance: Low

Hi Mindy

Thank you for the email.

The figures represented in the Report of Examination (ROE) are
projections only.  Table 2 was intended to capture the relative ramp up of
the camp but does not capture all the projected visitors, like special
events.  Water Demand is calculated in Table 3 and based on Average Day
Demand (ADD). The 49,500 gallons per day is our projected peak day use,
but that is not what our allocation is based on, water right permits are
always based on ADD, which is what Table 3 is based on.  Table 3, and the
text preceding it on page 8 of the ROE, also provides projections related
to expected average monthly camp attendees on an expected average
daily basis.

I hope this helps respond to the question you have. For deeper detail, I
would need to bring in our experts as this is not my field of expertise.

Sincerely,

Gwen Ichinose Bagley (she her hers)
(she her hers) Why this matters
YMCA of Greater Seattle
SVP/Youth Development Officer
www.seattleymca.org 
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From: Mindy Brooks <Mindy.Brooks@lewiscountywa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 4:48 PM
To: Gwen Ichinose Bagley <gbagley@seattleymca.org>
Subject: Ecology Permit
Importance: High

Would you clarify the difference in the number of users that Commissioner Brummer brought up
today?  He said the text read 20,000 campers per year but Table 2 says 14,000 capers per year –
49,500 gallons water per day.

Thank you

~
Mindy Brooks (she/her)
Senior Long Range Planner
Lewis County Community Development
(360) 740-2610
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